



5 January 2022

Dear families

We are delighted to inform you that students in Year 5 will be participating in a residential visit to Cliffe House, Huddersfield. This will be a wonderful opportunity for our students to develop teamwork, independence and resilience. Students will engage in a variety of outdoor activities which will allow them to apply their learning in a real-life context and develop their leadership skills.

Please complete the attached consent form and medicines in school form (if applicable) and return to the office by 24.1.22.

Students should arrive at school promptly by 08.30 on 09.02.22. They should bring their morning snack as usual. Packed lunches will be provided for all students. Students and staff will return to DMP on 11.02.22 by 14:30. Year 5 students will need to be collected by parents/guardians at 14:30 on 11.02.22.

Please ensure your child brings an appropriately sized backpack/sports bag to carry their clothes and equipment in so it will fit in the coach and they can carry it independently.

Year group: Year 5

Classes: York and Manchester

Date of visit: 09.02.22 – 11.02.22

Visit contribution: £136.00 (via ParentPay account, all payments to be received by July 2022. £50 to be paid towards the total amount by 31.1.22)

Kitlist: Please see the suggested kitlist and ensure you pack suitable equipment and clothing for your child

Further information: Please see all up to date information regarding the residential here https://www.dixonsmp.com/news-events/recent-letters

Kind regards,

Mr Stanier and Mrs Batool Year 5 Class Teachers

